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My name is Cris Hunt, and it would be a great honor to serve on Marietta Middle’s SGT. My 

husband, Marc, and I are proud parents of 3 Marietta City School students: Sam who is a student 

at MSGA, and Emma and James who are both at A.L. Burruss Elementary School. I love the 

diversity of our school system and want to see an opportunity for every student to thrive. 

Through our years in public school, I have served in a variety of volunteer roles as room parent, 

Fall Festival Co-Chair, and the last two years as PTA Co-President at A.L. Burruss. Since our 

first year of kindergarten seven years ago, I have loved the opportunity to serve and encourage 

the staff and teachers as they are the ones who are pouring into my children.  

Before staying home, I was the Director of Programs for kidz2leaders, inc., serving prisoners’ 

children in the Atlanta area to end generational incarceration. Our family has continued to stay 

involved and volunteers as we are able with their annual summer camp, Camp Hope. I also 

volunteer with The Table on Delk, working with homeless women and families on Delk Road. I 

come alongside the women at The Table by helping them do their laundry at the local 

laundromat, and also organize monthly picnics at Terrell Mill Park for families who are staying 

in the motels to enjoy a meal together and fellowship with other families from our church. 

I believe the variety of experiences both in and out of the school setting would be a great asset on 

the Marietta Middle SGT. I have experience setting and managing budgets and executing goals in 

a team setting, and have experience working with and for a diverse group of people from a 

variety of backgrounds. It would be an honor to use my experiences and my heart to advocate for 

all families in our Marietta City Schools. I value pouring into Marietta whether it be through our 

schools or in the community and would be honored to be considered for the Marietta Middle 

SGT. Thank you for your consideration.
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